
Hello from District Seven! I’m happy to report that our new Friday night meeting started about a month 

ago and we have had consistent attendance from teens and AMIAS’s.  Our Monday morning Back to 

Basics meeting celebrated their 10th anniversary and my Alternate District Representative Lyndsey 

shared her story as well as one of our Alateens, Cody. Planning is beginning for our annual Service 

Workshop in November. Carolyn S, our Area Public Relations Chair will be giving a presentation and I 

know she will do a fantastic job. We are also looking to participating in the Area Serenity Weekend and I 

am planning on getting people in the car to come with me to Dubuque in October for their Fall Speaker 

Supper. I will have more information at our Fall Assembly in regards to our District Serenity Day (TBD if 

weekend instead) and annual Holiday Party. Lastly, due to issues with technology and access we decided 

to move our monthly (except for July and September) District meetings back to the Whitehouse in Des 

Moines. It’s good to be back home! 

Grateful to be of Service, 

Ashley C 

District 7 Representative 

 


